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May 28, 2003 f

i

Secretary, Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Wa. 98504-7250

Subject: Consolidated Disposal Service, Inc. G-19%0 Request for
Item 230 Pass Through,

Dear Sirs:

Consolidated Disposal Service, Inc. has received notice from
Adams County that the disposal fees are increasing from $53.32 per
ton for MSW to $53.46 per ton, an increase of .3%. The Company is
not requesting a general increase at this time. However, they are
requesting to pass-through this increase to affected customers.
This increase will take affect on June 1, 2003.

To facilitate Staff’s examination of this request they have
enclosed the following information:

1. Tariff pages containing this increase,

2. The disposal fee increase letter from Adams County.

3. A copy of the notice sent to affected customers and the
Columbia Basin Herald on May 23, 2003.

The Company is requesting LSN treatment of this request and an
effective date of June 12, 2003.

Please contact Mr. Norman K. Nichols at (360)384-5232 in
Ferndale, Washington if you have any Questions regarding this
request.

Respectfully,

“H e X,,Wa.ﬁ-

Norman K. Nichols
CC Clerk of the Board
Adams County
210 West Broadway
Ritzville, Wa. 99169



